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THE 40TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN, 31 JANUARY 2022

Thank you Mr.  President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates the Republic of South Sudan for a comprehensive national report.
We acknowledge the positive developments attained since the previous Universal Periodic Review including the ratification of international instruments and the relevant protocols; the adoption of national and sectoral policies and programmes. 
We commend your Government for the additional funding to the Joint Defense Board (JDB) and for carrying out institutional reforms. 
We recommend that conditions are improved so as to increase access to education and ensure that more students are enrolled in school; and to fully implement the peace agreement.
Tanzania wishes the delegation of South Sudan a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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